

Building Brighter Futures Together at the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board



DATE: 24 August 2021

TO: Chair and Members

of the Board

RE: MANDATORY VACCINATIONS FOR STAFF

Trustee Lyra Evans has given notice that she will move as follows at the Special Committee of the Whole meeting of 24 August 2021, in keeping with section 12.9 of the Board's By-Laws and Standing Rules:

BE IT RESOLVED,

- A. THAT the Director work collaboratively with Ottawa Public Health (OPH), local health partners, and Ottawa-Carleton District School Board (OCDSB) employee groups to develop a strategy and protocol to require COVID-19 vaccination for staff, which can include a multi-pronged approach involving education and incentivization, to ensure OCDSB workplaces remain as safe as possible for students and staff alike;
- B. THAT staff who are unable to receive vaccinations for medical reasons be prioritized for teaching and working in the virtual learning environment; and
- C. THAT the finalized COVID-19 vaccination protocol and strategy be implemented prior to school re-opening in September 2021.

Camille Williams-Taylor Director of Education and Secretary of the Board Michèle Giroux Executive Officer Corporate Services

Signatures on this Notice of Motion confirm that the Notice was submitted in accordance with Section 12.9 of the Board's By-laws and Standing Rules.